A PUBLIC NOTICE FROM ALABAMA POWER
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TREE CREWS WORKING IN MOUNTAIN
BROOK THROUGH EARLY 2017

Alabama Power crews are working in several Mountain Brook neighborhoods, removing trees and other vegetation
that threaten the safety and reliability of our electrical system.

As part of this process, Alabama Power goes to great lengths to talk with individual property owners. Company
representatives are going door to door, leaving notices at locations where work is needed.

If you have any questions before crews come by your home, please call Alabama Power at 205-257-2155 and ask
for someone in the Vegetation Management Group to contact you. Or you can email us at apcvm@southernco.com.
Work in Mountain Brook and nearby areas is expected to continue through early 2017.

Also, you can go online to alpwr.co/vm for more information about these safety and reliability measures, as well as
resources for property owners who would like recommendations about planting the right tree in the right place.

Thank you for your understanding.

Vegetation Management Group
205-257-2155 | apcvm@southernco.com
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